
 

 
Discontinuation of  

TTPost Billpay Service 

 

The Trinidad and Tobago Postal Corporation wishes 

to advise the general public of the discontinuation of 

our Billpay Service, effective 31st October 2011. 

 The Corporation is proud to have provided the 

citizens of Trinidad and Tobago with a convenient 

and easy means of bill payment over the past 11 

years.  However, we are confident that this decision 

is in the best interest of the Postal Service, in 

sustaining our long-term viability. 

We extend our sincere apologies for any 

inconvenience that may be caused and take this 

opportunity to thank you, our valued customers, for 

your continued support.  

 

...Delivering more than just mail! 



 

 

 


